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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On behalf of Go Active we would like to apologise for not being able to provide an Instructor to 
the Gymnastics after school club that was supposed to start on 20/09/17. 
 
The instructor was unfortunately unable to get to the class due to their vehicle breaking down. 
Despite our best efforts to provide an alternative instructor we were unable to get one at such 
short notice on time. We owe a big thank you to Mr Teasdale who stepped in to cover the club in 
our absence.  
 
We understand the disappointment caused to Parents/Carers and children. We will of course 
run this owed session/class at the end of the ten-week block so the final session will now be on 
the 6th December. 
 
We value your support and hope to retain you as a customer on our future clubs. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Paul. 
 
Paul Cox 
After School Co-ordinator/Cornwall 
Go Active Cornwall. 

 


